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Reagan Elementary School  

Board Information for January 

Calendar of events for Reagan Elementary 
 
 
Jan. 11:  Fabulous Friday 
Jan. 16:  STEAM 
Jan. 31:  Publisher’s Hearing for New Reading Textbooks for all reading teachers 
Feb.:  second benchmarks  
Feb. 11:  Grade 4 field test for writing 
Feb. 25:  Telpas begins 
 

Attendance rates for Reagan: 
PK – 93.88% 
K – 95.92% 
1 – 97.37% 
2 – 94.81% 
3 – 96.52% 
4 – 97.31% 
5 – 97.66% 
(We have had several students with positive tests for flu, strep, and hand, foot, mouth disease.) 
Germ blast did come and help with preventative measures.   
  
 
December brought a lot of parent/grandparent activity.  Reagan Elementary had 171 parents attend 
the Title 1 meeting held December 11. Our Christmas music program was a success December 11.  
All of our grades participated. Thanks to Mrs. Smith and Mr. Ridens for a great program.    We also 
had 70 parents/grandparents come and dine with their child December 19 for the Christmas meal.  
(187 for Thanksgiving). 142 parents attended the Christmas party December 20.   
 
Our fifth and third graders have been helping our kindergarten and first grade with their reading skills.   
 
Our third, fourth, and fifth grades participated in the soil conservation poster contest.   
Third grade winners:   
1st Khloe Duncan 
2nd Clay Kennedy 
3rd Jayce Hobbs 
 
 



 
 

 

Fourth grade: 
1st Maylei Marsh 
2nd Ricardo Vizcaino 
3rd Ajah Mitchell 
 
5th grade 
1st R.J. Isnhower 
2nd Autumn Woods 
3rd Sydney Thompson 
 
Best overall poster: 
1st:  Maylei Marsh 
2nd Khloe Duncan 
3rd R.J. Isnhower  
  
Our science books came in before the Christmas break.  Overall, our first semester was great and 
looking forward to the second half of the year!  
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